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November 21, 1979

Dr. Hector Garcia
Founder, G.I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Re: Hispanic Advisory Committee

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I regret that you were unable to be with us at
the initial meeting of the Hispanic Advisory Committee
on November 7. The nine members who were present
decided to formalize the Working Group into an advisory
committee instead of operating on an ad hoc basis.
Since that will take about two months, I have tentatively
scheduled our next meeting for January 1980. My staff
will keep you informed of the progress in establishing
the Advisory Committee and will provide you with the
details of our next meeting. I hope to see you at that
time.

Sincerely,

Benjamin R. Civiletti
Attorney General


